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Calling All High School Seniors! Graduation is quickly approaching, and we would like to recognize

you in our worship service on Sunday, May 19. If you would like to be recognized, please send in a

photo with your name and your plans after high school by Wednesday, May 1 to the office.

College Graduates - If you have a family member that is graduating from college, we would love to

add them to our bulletin in the month of May! Please provide the student’s name, when they

graduated, and their degree, to the office no later than May 1. 

The Well will return to FRC’s Sanctuary tonight at 7pm. We will be welcoming guest speaker Trenton

Bass, who will be giving his testimony about his walk with Christ after being paralyzed in a football

accident in high school. There will also be a freewill offering to raise funds for Trenton’s organization,

Game Plan 4 Hope. Feel free to invite friends and family members - come as you are from wherever

you are! 

2024 Sermon Series Survey - During the months of June and July our church will be doing a study of

the Psalter. Pastor Adam is also planning another sermon series of “Hymnal Confessions,” which will

be in our church sermons during Advent. Please fill out and return your survey, found in your

mailbox, back to the office no later than today.

2024 VBS Registration is now open! This year’s theme is “Scuba: Diving Into Friendship with God,”

and will be held June 2-6 here at FRC. You can register by using the Hull Vacation Bible School

Facebook page, or you can mail your registration to the address listed on the application or drop it

off at the office by Wednesday, May 1. The registration fee is $10 per child.

The Annual Youth Bake-Off will be held on Wednesday, May 1, with a freewill offering meal of pulled

pork sandwiches from 5:30pm-7pm and the auction beginning at 7pm. Hope to see you there for a

great night of food and fellowship! All proceeds go towards the youth ministries of FRC.

Executive Team Update - Be sure to join us for worship on Sunday morning, May 19. The Executive

Team is planning to share an update with the church about the year ahead at FRC. They are seeking to

elevate communication in the church around how to nurture and develop the growth that is taking

place in this season of ministry. Please keep the Executive Team in prayer as they work with one

another in the weeks ahead, along with the Consistory and staff members, to help cast vision for our

congregational life.

Congratulations to Cory & Alexis Meyer, who were married on Saturday, April 13. May God bless this

new family and home.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS

NURSERY

CHILDREN IN WORSHIP (3 Y.O. - K) 

YOUTH MINISTRIES SNACK ROTATION

CONNECT MINISTRY

Today

Next Week

GREETERS

Today

Next Week

Clarice K., Lyle & Jan VV, Dwayne &

Gayle VL.

Carol M., Don & Norma S., Tracy & Sandy

W.

IMPACT 4/21: Brevin W. & TBD

Today

Next Week
Betheny Webb Family

Jami Van Schepen Family

Leader: Peggy Koele

Greeters: Elaine B. & Laura H.

Message: Pentecost

Leader: Kelley Crawford

Greeters: Haley C. & Ali DW

Message: Gift of the Holy Spirit

One God
One Lord

One Spirit
One Community



Today

Children in Worship

JeanJean Mompremier will be giving the

message

Communion - served by JeanJean and

Pastor Adam

12pm Potluck Lunch with the Mompremiers

7pm “The Well” with guest speaker Trenton

Bass

Wednesday, April 24

7:30pm ROCK Fun Night

THE WEEK AHEADPRAYERS WORSHIP

Encountering God

Message: UCI - JeanJean Mompremier

Scripture: 1 Peter 5: 6-7

*Next Week 

Message: Hymnal Confession: Softly and

Tenderly

Scripture: Matthew 11: 28-30

Approaching God

Welcome

Call To Worship

    - Good Good Father

    - Only A Holy God / Holy, Holy, Holy!

Greeting

Offering

Congregational Prayer

Children in Worship Dismissal

Responding to God

    - Amazing Grace

Benediction

Doxology

Barb Van Es, who is undergoing chemotherapy
for cancer.

Shelby Kiers Family - Shelby’s mother, Paula
Harkness, continues treatments for cancer.

Eldon Sneller, brother of Leon Sneller and
Lavonne De Jong, who has completed
chemotherapy treatments.

Ron Bonestroo, who is undergoing cancer
treatments.

Lee Bomgaars, who is is recovering at home
following a hospital stay due to illness.

Jody Van Kley, mother to Ross Van Kley, who is
recovering from back surgery.

Michelle Koele-Vore, daughter of Rick Koele
and Cheryl Grevengoed, who is evaluating with
doctors for next steps in cancer treatment.

Karen Vermeer, who is recovering from knee
surgery.

Daryl Van Den Top, who is recovering following
an accident involving a skill saw.

Diane Te Slaa Family - Diane’s sister, Laura Ten
Pass, of Waupun, Wisconsin, passed away after
a 13-year long battle with cancer.

Marlys Hamann, who is recovering from a dog
bite to her lip.

OFFICE HOURS WILL VARY FOR THE FORESEEABLE FUTURE. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS,

FEEL FREE TO CONTACT THE OFFICE, PASTOR ADAM, OR 1ST VICE PRESIDENT ARVIN BOOTE.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, May 1

Youth Bake Off and Auction

5:30pm-7pm Freewill Offering Pulled Pork Meal

6pm Items Judging

7pm Auction

Sunday, May 5

Final day of Sunday School and Children in Worship

Sunday, May 12

7pm “The Well”

Sunday, May 19

Graduation Sunday

Friday, April 26

7:45am FCA

Sunday, April 28

Sonshine Choir Performs

Professions of Faith & Baptisms: The Van

Tilburg Family

Children in Worship

12pm Congregational lunch and cake

provided by the Van Tilburg Family

6:30pm Crops & Industry Service



ROCK Trip to Air Madness: ROCK (our high school youth group) will be going to Air Madness in Sioux

Falls this Wednesday, April 24! We will leave from church at 5:30pm. Please let Ross know if you plan

to go, or if you’ll need to leave with a group a little later because of a school activity. Cost is $20. 

Sermon Feedback Group Needed: For one of Ross Van Kley’s seminary classes he needs a listening

group to provide feedback for a few sermons! These sermons can only be 10-12 minutes, so rather

than having them on a Sunday morning we are going to do these during our weekly staff meetings. If

interested and willing to be a part please come to church at 10:45am on April 23, May 7, and May 21 –
all Tuesdays. Thank you!

Volunteers are needed to help at the Food Pantry on Wednesday, April 24. Please contact Arlyn

DeWild (712-441-1215), Kelly Jansma (712-439-6779) or Jim Verdoorn (712-470-4823).

Hull GEMS will meet this Wednesday, April 24 for our final meeting of the year. GEMS Sunday will be

held Sunday, April 28 at Western Christian High School in the Event Center with First CRC. Girls are

asked to be to Western Christian by 9:10am to greet. Please have your girls wear their GEMS shirt

with a skirt or nice pants.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
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Sid Sandbulte (Clerk)
Dave Ten Haken
Jason Moser
Daryl Van Den Top
Lyle Van Voorst
Mike Van Es
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2024
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2025
2026

Deacons
Keith Vollink (Chairman)
Chad Breuer (Asst. Chairman)
Brian Zoet (Secretary)
Dave Frick (Asst. Secretary)
Jeff De Jongh  (Treasurer)
Joel Heitritter (Asst. Treasurer)
Paul Meyer
Dusty Bliek

2024
2025
2026
2026
2024
2025
2025
2026

Consistory Executive Team: Arvin Boote, Dwayne Van Leeuwen, Keith Vollink, Chad Breuer, Sid
Sandbulte

MINISTRY TEAMS AND COMMITTEES

Education Team
Jason Moser
Dave Frick
Ross Van Kley
Glenn Bonestroo
Keri Frick
Peggy Koele
Tina Woelber
Minerva Van Ginkel

Missions & Outreach 
Lyle Van Voorst
Joel Heitritter
Jeanne Visser
Lauri Boote
Barb Bynes
Phil Landman
Linda Landman
Jim Verdoorn
Lena Vollink
Cal Klarenbeek
Les Van Roekel

Organists
Hester De Jongh
Jan Van Otterloo
Arnetta Van Peursem
Deb Sandbulte
Jacinda Zoet

Worship Team
Dave Ten Haken
Paul Meyer
Jeanette Bonestroo
Julie Van Schepen
Lisa Jansma
Deb Sandbulte
Diane Te Slaa
Mel Van Der Vliet
Brian Van Der Vliet
Nikki Zylstra
Maggie Meyer

Sound/Tech Team
Les Van Roekel
Max Klarenbeek
Jake Ten Haken
Andy Bonestroo

Projection Team
Jason Moser
Mike Van Es
Taylor Miedema

Video System Team
Alex Frick
Dalton Moser
Monica Van Schepen

Fellowship/Support Team
Pastor Adam
Mike Van Es
Brian Zoet
Renae Pottebaum
Doyle Wissink
Jan Wissink
Jeff Vollink
Sarah Vollink
Jennifer Saavedra

Flower Committee
Lena Vollink
Rhonda Bonestroo
Lavonne De Jong
Peggy Koele
Karen Vermeer
Carla Vis
Jeanne Visser
Sarah Vollink
Susan Moser

Property
Dusty Bliek
Jeff De Jongh
Daryl Van Den Top

Kitchen
Carol Boote

FRC LEADERSHIP


